
 

 

 

 

Index Notice 

24 February 2021 

 

Announcement Date of Consultation Conclusions  
on the Hang Seng Index 

 
Hang Seng Indexes Company will announce the conclusions from its consultation on 
the Proposal to enhance the Hang Seng Index as regards continuing to serve as the 
most representative and important benchmark of the Hong Kong stock market on 1 
March 2021. The results will be made available on Hang Seng Indexes Company’s 
website at www.hsi.com.hk. 
  
Should you have any enquiries, please e-mail info@hsi.com.hk. 
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